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Entrance 

The Nordic Police Championsship in Football will be held at Sauðárkrókur in northern Iceland. 
Sauðárkrókur is a town of 2700 inhabitants and is in a 280 km driving distance from Reykjavík. 
It takes about 3 and a ½  to 4 hours to drive from Reykjavík to Sauðárkrókur with a bus. 
It is also a possibility to fly  from Reykjavík to Sauðárkrókur and the flight takes about 35 minutes, but 
that option is more expensive than the bus. 
 
 

Facilities 

In Sauðárkrókur and surroundings are 5 fullsize football fields.  There are 3 fullsize football fields in 
the town of Sauðárkrókur and the other 2 are in about 25 to 30 minutes driving distance from 
Sauðárkrókur. 
The players accommodation in Sauðárkrókur is located beside the sportscentre and within walking 
distance of the swimmingpool and restaurants. 
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Above: Aerial  photo of the Sportscentre (left corner below), Football fields (centre picture) and 

swimmingpool (above football field with running track). 
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Above: Main Football field in Sauðárkrókur. 
 

 

 Accommodation 

All accommodation is in Sauðárkrókur and all of them are within walking distance of the 
Sportscentre. 

 

Hótel Áning is the main accommodation for players from all teams.  The hotel has room for 
approximately 150 pax.  The dining room has seats for 100 pax.  The hotel is located within 50 meters 
from the  Sportscentre and 100 meters from the football fields.      
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Map of Sauðárkrókur. 
 
Sundlaug=Swimmingpool 
Íþróttavöllur=Sports facilities 
 
The final matchday is 17.june which is the Icelandic Independece day.   That day the tournament 
party and awards are held at the Sportscentre with dinner and a band will play for guests 
afterwards.  After midnight the Sportcentre will be open for other people so it should be a great 
entertainment for everyone. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the tournament please contact us at sigurdurst@tmd.is  or 
stefans@tmd.is  or oskar.bjartmarz@tmd.is  
 
 
With best regards, 
 
Sigurður J. Stefánsson and Stefán Vagn Stefánsson 
Sauðárkrókur Police 


